From: Kevin Gillies

Sent: Monday, 26 October 2020 11:17 AM

To: Judith Portelli <Judith.Portelli@blacktown.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Fwd: Sell and Parker proposal to increase capacity of Tattersall Road facility

Dear Judy
Residents also the raised the increase in hours of operation.
Regards Kevin

Begin forwarded message:

From: Kevin Gillies <Kevin.Gillies@blacktown.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 26 October 2020 at 11:11:16 am AEDT

To: Judith Portelli <Judith.Portelli@blacktown.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Sell and Parker proposal to increase capacity of Tattersall Road facility

Dear Judy

| am aware that responses were due by 22 October2020, however, if possible include the following
in BCCs submission.

| have received representations from 5 constituents opposing the proposed increase in production
at the Sell and Parker Metal Processing and Recycling facility. Issues are:

1. The general and most consistent opposition issue is the existing noise and concerns regarding the
increased noise.

2. The amenity of the area

3. Environmental issues.

4 Traffic issues.

Given this facility is within and near housing communities | also have concerns consistent with the
community on this significant expansion within the LGA and the increase in trucks to facilitate the
expansion.

Regards Kevin



